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Weekly Third Street Corridor Project Updates

WEEKLY news & updates*
February 18, 2022
Dear Community,

On Monday, February 7, 2022 the San Rafael City Council awarded the Third Street Rehabilitation
construction contract to Ghilotti Brothers. Construction is anticipated to begin in late February 2022 and
last around 18 months. Please see below for the most recent project update. 

NEXT WEEK (February 21-25): The contractor will start potholing to identify the location of utilities and
identify potential conflicts. 

IMPACTS: Expect lane closures and road work eastbound on Second Street between 9am and 6pm and
west bound on Third and Second Streets from 6am to 3pm. 

Thank you for all of your input during the design stage and we look forward to the construction process.

www.cityofsanrafael.org/third-st-rehab/

FOR MORE INFORMATION
Contact the City at thirdstreet@cityofsanrafael.org

*All estimated timelines are tentative and subject to change

https://www.cityofsanrafael.org/third-st-rehab/

